
Friday 10th October 2025
Today has been a really important day in school, as we have celebrated World

Mental Health Awareness Day.  The children came to school wearing an item of
yellow clothing but also learnt the importance of looking after their own mental

health and strategies to support this.  We are looking forward to welcoming
parents into school next week for our parent consultation meetings and to join us

for our Harvest Festival at church.  Following your parents’ evening meeting we will
email you both a parent and child survey to gain your opinions of the school and to
make suggestions moving forwards. We would be really grateful if you could take

the time to complete and assist your child in completing and returning these.
 Have a lovely weekend!

Miss Fazackerley, Headteacher

OCTOBER HALF TERM = ACTIVE SPORT - MULTISPORT CAMP
FINAL CHANCE TO BOOK A PLACE FOR YOUR CHILD

CULCHETH
COMMUNITY

PRIMARY SCHOOL

We have reached an agreement with Active Sport to run a half term Multi-Sports
Camp at Culcheth Primary School between Monday 27  October and Friday 31st
October.  Parents have been sent a flier and bookings are  now being taken.  See

later in the newsletter for more information.

th

PROSPECTIVE RECEPTION PARENTS’ OPEN DAY - 
SATURDAY 18  OCTOBER - 10.30AM TH

We will be holding our final Open Day for prospective parents on:
 Saturday 18  October at 10.30am.  th

Please share these dates and the advert in the newsletter with any people you
know looking for a school place in September 2026.  We are really grateful to the

Year 6 children who have volunteered their time to support this event.

HARVEST COLLECTION AND HARVEST SERVICE
This year we will again be supporting Warrington Foodbank as part of our Harvest

Celebrations. They will be grateful for any donation you can make and if every
child in the school brought one item that would be 216 items, which would be

fantastic. We will be collecting donations from next week.  These can be handed
to your child’s class teacher or placed in the box at the school office. The

culmination of our Harvest celebrations will be on Friday 17th October at our
Harvest Service at Newchurch Church at 9.30am. 

Parents are invited to attend this service and we would love you to join us in
walking down to the church from school at 9am. 

PARENT CONSULTATION EVENING - TUESDAY 14TH AND THURSDAY
16TH OCTOBER 3.30-6.30PM

If you haven’t already then please make sure you have booked an appointment
for Parents’ Evening by following the link you have been sent via School Ping.

Parents will be given a 10 minute appointment with their child’s teacher in the
school hall.  We would prefer that children are not brought with you to parents

evening to allow you to discuss your child’s progress.  Mrs Gorman will be
available during the evening to discuss any SEND needs. All after school clubs and

Allstars Club (with the exception of running club) will run as usual.

AFTER-SCHOOL CLUBS CANCELLED ON THIS NIGHT
ALLSTARS WILL STILL BE AVAILABLE TO BOOK

Due to the school disco on Wednesday 22nd October (our last day), we will not be
running any after school clubs (this includes Tennis, Multiskills, Rounders and

Foodie Fun).

PTFA HALLOWEEN DISCO = WEDNESDAY 22  OCTOBER ND

SEE POSTER LATER IN THE NEWSLETTER

SCHOOL COMMUNICATION
We are continually looking to improve our school communication systems.  If you

have any concerns or queries then please contact the school directly
culchethprimary@onecommunitytrust.co.uk OR by ringing us on 01925 764312.

This way your questions can be answered directly by school staff and wider class
specific information can be addressed on class dojo. 

Flu Vaccinations will take place in school on 11  November 2025 by the School
Immunisation Team.  They are offering both the nasal vaccine or the injection.

Please choose using the link below by 6  November.

th

th

https://nhsImms.azurewebsites.net/session/5569b671

https://nhsimms.azurewebsites.net/session/5569b671


PTFAPTFA
HALLOWEENHALLOWEEN

DISCODISCO

PTFA
HALLOWEEN

DISCO

WE ARE ASKING FOR A £2.50
PAYMENT VIA PARENT PAY TO

COVER THE COST OF THE DJ AND
TO RAISE FUNDS FOR FUTURE

EXPERIENCES FOR THE CHILDREN.
AS THIS IS OUR HOUSE DAY THE

CHILDREN CAN COME TO SCHOOL
WEARING THEIR SCHOOL PE KIT

AND THEN CHANGE INTO A
HALLOWEEN COSTUME IF THEY

WISH FOR THE DISCO. 

WEDNESDAYWEDNESDAY 
2222

OCTOBEROCTOBER
N DND

WEDNESDAY
22

OCTOBER
ND

2PM - 3PM
EYFS / Y1 /

Y2

3.30PM -
4.30PM
Y3 - Y6



IF YOU HAVE ANY 
PRE-LOVED 

BOARD GAMES, 
OR CARD GAMES

SUCH AS UNO, TOP
TRUMPS, DOBBLE ETC. 

(NO ELECTRONIC GAMES
OR MARBLES PLEASE)
OUR ALLSTARS CLUB
WOULD APPRECIATE

ANYTHING YOU COULD
DONATE TO THEM AS

THE NIGHTS GET
DARKER AND WETTER
THE CHILDREN WOULD

LOVE SOME NEW GAMES
TO PLAY. PLEASE HAND
ANY DONATIONS IN TO

THE OFFICE.
THANK YOU!



WELLBEING WARRIORS

WORLD MENTAL
HEALTH DAY

Today was World Mental Health Day.  The children came to
school wearing one item of yellow clothing, they

completed a range of mental health activities in class and
we had a mental health assembly, where we introduced

our Wellbeing Warriors.  



WORLD MENTAL
HEALTH DAY



School Dinner Menu
Please find below the School Dinner Menu for the Autumn

Term 2025.  It is vital that you book your child's school meal
a week in advance, using the school booking system.  
The rotation of school meals will be across 3 weeks.  

Below will be the menu for WB 13.10.25

CULCHETH
COMMUNITY

PRIMARY SCHOOL



FLU
VACCINATION

OPEN DAYS 
PLEASE SHARE THE BELOW FLIER WITH ANYONE YOU KNOW WHO

HAS A CHILD STARTING SCHOOL IN SEPTEMBER 2026.
WE WOULD LOVE THEM TO VISIT OUR SCHOOL AND RECEIVE A TOUR

FROM OUR YEAR 6 PUPILS.
TO MAKE AN APPOINTMENT PLEASE CONTACT THE SCHOOL OFFICE:

E: CULCHETHPRIMARY@ONECOMMUNITYTRUST.CO.UK
T: 01925 764312

W: CULCHETHPRIMARY.CO.UK

Flu Vaccinations will take place in school on 
11  November 2025 by the th

School Immunisation Team.

They are offering both the nasal vaccine or the
injection. Please choose using the link below by 

6  November.th

https://nhsImms.azurewebsites.net/session/
5569b671

If you do not want your child to have the flu
vaccine, please confirm using the same link.

mailto:culchethprimary@onecommunitytrust.co.uk
http://www.culchethprimary.co.uk/
https://nhsimms.azurewebsites.net/session/5569b671
https://nhsimms.azurewebsites.net/session/5569b671


YEAR 2 TRIP
MANCHESTER

AIRPORT
Year 2 had a fantastic day at Manchester airport on Tuesday, as
part of their history trip. They learnt all about the different jobs

at the airport, pretended to fly a plane, watched the planes
landing and taking off, and saw Concorde. 

YEAR 6
FOOTBALL

TOURNAMENT
Well done Y6 at the football competition today,
we drew 3, won 1 and Jax was top goal scorer!

Well done boys 😀👍



Kaelin Wishart and Teddy Paize = For thinking of others and
saving their dojo points so they could share an experience with

their Reception class buddies.

I’d like to remind parents of the importance of
attendance and the impact it has on schooling. Our

attendance has been excellent since we started
back. Holidays in term time cannot be authorised

unless it for fills the criteria in the Attendance
policy. Please keep this in mind when considering

any holiday booking. Even being 5 minutes late each
day across a year equates to 15 hours lost learning. 

Whole School Attendance target for 
2025-2026 is 96%

Attendance since 3  September = 97.0%rd

Attendance this week = 95.1%

Attendance winners this week
Year 2 = 98.9% 



THIS WEEK

RECEPTION

YEAR 1

YEAR 2

Carter and Poppy have
really enjoyed

exploring everyday
materials in their

Science lesson this
week.  

Astrid and Bishrelt enjoyed our trip to 
Manchester airport.

Esme enjoyed
making her

family home 
this week.



YEAR 5

YEAR 3

YEAR 4

YEAR 6
Zach has enjoyed

using offensive
strategies in

hockey.

Year 5 have had their art week this week. Class
Ambassadors Rosie G and Bodhi have enjoyed

exploring the work of Charlie Mackesy. 

Year 4 have really
enjoyed learning

about balance and
teamwork in PE
when coming up

with a gymnastics
routine to

represent the
water cycle 

I really enjoyed
adding

expression to my
reading.



HAS YOUR CHILD GONE ABOVE AND BEYOND OUTSIDE OF SCHOOL
IN DEMONSTRATING OUR SCHOOL VALUES OF KINDNESS, HONESTY,

FRIENDSHIP, RESPONSIBILITY, DETERMINATION AND TEAM SPIRIT.
NOMINATE THEM FOR A VALUE AWARD AND WE WILL SURPRISE
THEM IN CELEBRATION ASSEMBLY.  NOMINATE YOUR CHILD BY
SENDING AN EMAIL WITH REASON AND SUPPORTING PHOTO IF

APPROPRIATE TO THE SCHOOL OFFICE. 

PHOEBE AND ALEX HAVE BOTH
DONE EXTREMELY WELL IN THEIR

ROCK CLIMBING AT THE
WEEKEND, IMPRESSING STAFF

WITH THEIR ABILITIES AND
CONDIFENCE!

THEY'VE BOTH WORKED SO HARD
OVER THE LAST FEW MONTHS

FRANKIE IN YEAR 2 HAS BEEN AWARDED 'PARENTS PLAYER'
FROM HIS RUGBY TEAM CULCHETH EAGLES ON SUNDAY 5TH

OCTOBER. HE HAS ALSO GONE UP A LEVEL IN HIS SWIMMING TOO.
 

JACK WAS MADE A SIXER AT
CUBS ON MONDAY. THIS MEANS

HE IS RESPONSIBLE FOR
LEADERSHIP OF HIS SIXES
GROUP, WELCOMING NEW

MEMBERS AND MANAGING
ACTIVITIES. 



WE NEED YOUR
NOMINATIONS!

EMAIL THE OFFICE
WITH A PICTURE

AND EXPLANATION
OF WHICH VALUES

THEY HAVE
DEMONSTRATED

AND HOW.

WELL DONE TO LUKE IN RECEPTION FOR
PLAYER OF THE DAY WITH ACTIVE SPORT!




